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Zilog, Inc. 

1590 Buckeye Drive 

Milpitas, CA 95035-7418 

 

January 10, 2017 

 

Subject: Z16C3220FSG, 20 MHZ IUSC, 80-pin QFP, Continuation of Production Notification 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

On December 20, 2017, Zilog announced an End-of-Life (EOL) status for several Zilog parts, 

including the Z16C3220FSG.  

 

Due to increased customer interest, Zilog is pleased to announce we are canceling the EOL status for 

the Z16C3220FSG. This part will continue to be produced and remain in Active status. 

Z16C3220FSG product webpage: Z16C3220FSG 

 

Should you have questions regarding this matter or need additional  assistance, please contact your 

local Zilog Representative or Zilog Customer Service at: zservice@zilog.com. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in Zilog products and services. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sonia Daley 

sdaley@zilog.com 

Director of Quality and Reliability 

Zilog-an IXYS Company 
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